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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

Your reference is directed to Solicitation Number Doc1278725021 for the Request for Proposal 
(RFP) for New Hire Reporting for DCFS, which is scheduled to open at 10:00 A.M. (CT) on 
December 3, 2024. 
 
This RFP is cancelled in its entirety. 
 
This is official notice that the referenced RFP has been cancelled due to the Agency considering 
alternative solutions. 
 
It has been determined to be in the best interest of the State to cancel this RFP at this time. 
 
A new RFP may be issued in the future and all prospective proposers will be given the opportunity 
to compete at that time. 
 
 
By: Michael Wyckoff 
 Office of State Procurement 
 Email: Michael.Wyckoff@la.gov  
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